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Voting by mail is an Oregon institution that I’ve enjoyed since moving to this fine state 

almost exactly twenty years ago. Having also lived in other parts of the country I 

know personally how challenging it can be to access the polls in election season 

when one also works full-time, or has other serious obligations. I believe that voting 

by mail should be the standard practice nation-wide, and eliminating the practice is 

tantamount to voter suppression. Please do not acquiesce to this criminal 

administration’s further attempts to separate the American populace from its 

democratic voice.  


